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8:45am Worship Service 
 

Gathering & Music 
(Prayer requests may be recorded on the attendance sheet in your bulletin and placed in the offering plate..   

Following the singing of Praise Songs, children, ages 2-6 yrs, are invited to òWee Worship.ó    
Parents, please pick up your children immediately after the worship service.) 

 
*Songs of Praise 

 
Prayer 

 

Tithes & Offering 
 

Scripture 

 
Message 

 

*Benediction 
 

ϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤ 

 

followed by Fellowship Link:  
Please join us for fellowship, coffee and juice in Krimminger Hall 

 
ϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤ 

 

10:05am Sunday School for all ages 



11:00am Worship Service 
 
Prelude, Lighting of the Altar & Military Candles 

 
Welcome & Announcements 
 

*Opening Hymn    òMy Hope Is Builtó                             Page #368 MH 
 
*Affirmation of Faith    òThe Apostlesõ Creedó                                 Page #881 MH 

 
*Gloria Patri     òGlory Be to the Fatheró                  Page #70 MH 

 
Pastoral Prayer & Lordõs Prayer                 Page #895 MH 
 

Tithes & Offerings/Offertory    
 
*Doxology    òPraise God, from Whom All Blessings Flowó            Page #95 MH 

 
Scripture      Psalm 139:13-18  
 

Sermon     òReflectionó                  Grady Love 
 

*Closing Hymn    òBlessed Assuranceó                          Page #369 MH 
 
*Benediction 
                           
*Denotes Congregation standing if able. 



Homecomingð#158 

 Cold Springs Church has survived and thrived for 158 years.  During the first 

gathering, people came from some distances to camp and attend revival services with 

nothing more than a preacher standing at the spring to spread the word with the silence 

broken only by the birds and squirrels as they jumped from one tree to another.  The 

path from the church today ends at the spring, still bubbling under its cavernous rocks.  

One is tempted to wonder about the faces through 158 years:  travelers, hard-working 

farmers, worshippers, school children and probably every minister who has preached at 

the churchðall refreshed by the life-giving waters. 

 Today, we are a congregation with deep historic roots.  As a church family, Cold Springs worships and works 

with a sense of an historic past and an exciting future.  We look forward to new growth both physically and spiritually.  

New members are welcome, and we are committed to care for our old. 

 Please join us on August 25 for Sunday School at 9:00am and Worship at 10:00am, followed by a covered dish 

meal in Krimminger Hall.  We are honored to have Jannette Kluttz as our speaker.  May the present generation, follow 

the great example and pleasant memories of the past. 

Backpack Blessings  

Sunday, August 25th 

During the Homecoming service.   

For all students from Preschool through College. 

Our theme for VBS this year was ñLove Like Jesusò. We learned that even though you 

can measure many things, the one thing that you cannot measure is Jesusô love for us. 

We need to learn from His example and love others as He loves us. God made us all 

unique and special on the outside but he gave us all the same heart on the inside. We 

should all use this heart to share Jesusô love with others.  

 

We want to thank all the amazing volunteers that pulled together to help us have a 

successful VBS this year. Without you all this would not have been possible. The kids 

seemed to have a blast and itôs all because you guys shared your time and energy with them. 

 

Also, a special thank you to the UMW for serving meals to these special little ones. We really appreciate all 

that you ladies did to help us share Jesusô love. You ladies are a true blessing.  

 

Thank you!  VBS Team 

Tuesday Night Ladies Bible Study 
 
On Tuesday, August 20th, we will begin a new Bible Study titled ñBeloved Disciple - The 
Life and Ministry of Johnò, which is an 11 week study by Beth Moore.   
 
This study will explore the life of John and convey that his love relationship with Jesus 
profoundly influenced everything he did and wrote. Viewers will explore the depths of 
John's relationship with Jesus, seeing their own relationship with Jesus as unique from all 
others. They will see themselves as ""modern disciples"" and will discover how, through 
God, they can establish a love relationship with Jesus as the motivation of all they seek and do. 
 
The study will be held each Tuesday beginning on August 20th at 6:30 pm in Conference Room 2.  Please indicate 
your interest on the back of the attendance sheet by August 11th.  We hope you can join us for this study. 




